
City of Hartford 

Memo 
To: Mayor Hall 

From: Sanya Vitale 

cc: City Council 

Date: 05/09/2023 

Re: City of Hartford, Hartford Police Department, Body Worn Cameras Policy 

The City of Hartford, Hartford Police Department acquired Body Worn Cameras over the last 
year. To date, there has not been a policy available to oversee their use, officer responsibilities, 
training, recording requirements, supervisor responsibilities, etc. 

The City of Hartford explored available BWC policies and has prepared the attached BWC 
policy for consideration of adoption. 

This policy has been prepared and reviewed by the Chief and Lieutenant for compliance with 
best practices.    


	To:
	From:
	cc:
	Date:
	Re:

